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Welcome Guests! 

 
We are excited to have you worship with us today! If 
you are a first-time or returning guest, we would like 
to connect with you. Please take a minute to either 
scan the QR Code to the right with your phone 
camera or complete the “We’re Glad You’re Here” 
card found in the pew racks, and place the card in 
the offering plate when it comes around. 
 

Order of Service 

   
PRELUDE I Have Decided to Follow Jesus 
 
WELCOME AND CALL TO WORSHIP                                           
 
ORDINANCE OF BAPTISM 
  
SONGS OF PRAISE Shine Jesus Shine 
 My Lighthouse 
 
SHARING OF JOYS AND CONCERNS                          
 
PRAYER/LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                           
  
OFFERING INVITATION AND PRAYER                                     
 
OFFERING MUSIC Good and Gracious King / Doxology 
 
RIGHT HAND OF CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP 
                      
SPECIAL MUSIC He’s Got the Whole World in His Hands                                                                        
  
   
STUDENT PROMOTIONS 
 
TEACHER AND LEADER VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION 
 
GRADUATE RECOGNITIONS 
 
CHILDREN AND YOUTH PROGRAM   
 
CLOSING SONG Awesome God 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
 

* Children’s Church: Children ages 4 through 2nd grade are invited to 
children’s church after the children’s story. A snack is provided.  
Please see an usher with any allergy concerns. 
 
 

 
Hannah Brooks 

 
Cailtin and Kayden O’Neil 
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Rev. Thomas Clifton 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Elementary Sunday School Classes 
 

Shannon Porterfield 
 
 
 

Christine O’Neil 
 

“Tune In” 
 



We celebrate with the following who are being  
baptized this morning: 
 
Oliver Brooks is a rising 5th grader at Shaler Elementary School. 
Oliver loves sports, including football, baseball and basketball and 
plays the trumpet. He lives with his mom, dad and sister Hannah in 
Shaler. 
 
Daniel Claus is a rising 5th grader at Hartwood Elementary School. 
Daniel plays baseball, basketball and golf, plays the trombone and 
piano, and enjoys reading. Daniel lives with his mom, dad, and sister 
Libby in Fox Chapel.  
 

Announcements 

 
NHCBC would like to welcome Nick Fagnilli who will be filling in for 
Manny throughout the summer. Nick is a composer, pianist, and 
teacher who received his composition degree from Ithaca College and 
will start his Masters degree in Music Education at Carnegie Mellon 
University this fall. He currently teaches at Montessori Centre Academy 
and privately through Kathy’s Music. You can find his work 
at fagnilliousmusic.com and on his YouTube channel,  
Nick’s Got The Aux.  
 
Prayer Request Cards 
Prayer request cards are available in the pew racks and in the narthex. 
The ushers will collect them before the service. 
 
The Chosen Series 
Join Beth Kurtz to view Season 1 of the Chosen, Saturdays starting 
June 15 at 10:00 am in the Senior High Sunday School classroom. We 
will watch an episode each week and spend some time after in 
fellowship and discussion. 
 
Oceans of Faith VBS - July 15-19, 2024 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:15 p.m. 
Registration is now open! Go to our church website at nhcbc.com to 
register your child(ren) ages 4 through 6th grade. 
 

Items Needed! 
If you have any of the following items you can donate to our VBS 
program, please bring them to church and place them in the bin 
under the church mailboxes. (Please note items will not be 
returned.) 

- toilet paper rolls 
- sea shells 
- candle jars that have already been burned 
- pool noodles 

 
 

http://fagnilliousmusic.com/


Tune In 
Presented by NHCBC Sunday School Classes and Catalyst Youth 

 

Junior and Senior High Cast 
 

Ert ................................................Meredith Wallace 
Bernie ..........................................Hayley Seidel 
Melmo ..........................................Devin Porterfield 
Little Bird ......................................Kayden O’Neil 
Orville ..........................................Caitlin O’Neil 
Excellent Gruber ..........................Andrew Wallace 
Cookie Muncher ..........................Karie Ammer 
Dabby Cadabra ...........................Aurora Clark 
Fabby Cadabra ............................Sarah Hefferin 
Mr. Poodle ...................................Grey Porterfield 
Commander Hamm .....................Kylie Ammer 
Ensign Pot Belly ..........................Nathan Katich 
Ensign Wilbur ..............................Lindsey Seidel 
Ensign Porky ...............................Sarah Good 
Ensign Petunia ............................Kate Buschmeyer 
Adder von Tally ...........................Hannah Brooks 

 
 
Toddler and Kindergarten Class: 
Wade Porterfield along with Libby Benna and Amy Mendicino 
 
Primary Class: 
Libby Claus and Talula Quinn 
 
Middlers Class: 
Oliver Brooks, Owen Clark, and Daniel Claus 
 
 
Youth Praise Band: 
 Hannah Brooks, Kate Buschmeyer, Grey Porterfield 
  
Special thanks to Christine O’Neil for writing Tune In, with Elementary 
Sunday School class portions written by Krystal Brooks, Brianne Claus,  
and Amy Mendicino. 
 
 
And our deepest appreciation to Manny Berrido, Christine O’Neil,  
Ginger Clarke and Shannon Porterfield for all of their hard work in 
creating and coordinating this special service. 



 Special Thanks to Our  
Amazing Leaders 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Youth Leaders 
 

Joah Detwiler 
Sarah Hefferin 

Alex Kurtz 
Mark Mendicino 

And all the parents who support our youth! 
 

We would also like to thank all of our youth helpers  
who serve in the following areas: Toddler room,  

children’s church, video tech, and in many other ways. 
 

Special thanks to Kendra Detwiler and Mildred Early for  
their many years of service leading our Faithbuilders group! 

Children’s  
Church Leaders 

 
Cindy Binz 

Ryan Buschmeyer 
Ginger Clarke 
Brianne Claus 
Jo Ann Claus 

Jennifer Duncan 
Josh Duncan 
Mildred Early 

Amy Mendicino 
Mary Schneider 
Amanda Wilbur 
Felicia Zamora 

 

Sunday  
School Teachers 

 
Lynn Berney  
Cindy Binz 

Krystal Brooks 
Ryan Brooks 

Ryan Buschmeyer 
Ginger Clarke 
Brianne Claus 

Gary Claus 
Mildred Early 

Beth Kurtz 
Amy Mendicino 
Christine O’Neil 

Shannon Porterfield 
Mary Schneider 
Felicia Zamora 



 

Thank You for Serving  

This Week and Next 
 
 June 9 June 16 
Children’s Church No Children’s Mildred Early 
 Church Needed 
Nursery/Toddler Room Liam Klingensmith Owen Clark 
Trustee Lock Up Ryan Buschmeyer Ryan Buschmeyer 
Ushers Suzi Hines Amy Mendicino 
 Joyce Katich Needed 
 
Thank you to our worship team:  
Song Leaders Hannah Brooks and Kate Buschmeyer;  
Base Guitar Grey Porterfield, Percussion Mark Mendicino;  
Guitar Jonathan Jones; Livestream Tech Sarah Hefferin  
and Jami Klingensmith; Video Tech Carolynn Clark 
 
 

Coming Up This Week 
     
Tuesday    7:00 p.m. CE Board Meeting (virtual) 
   
Wednesday:   6:00 p.m. Prayer Group (virtual) 
 
Saturday: 10:00 a.m. Chosen Small Group 
    
Next Sunday:   9:00 a.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
 10:00 a.m. Worship 
      
  
  

Don’t forget worship moves to 10:00 a.m.  
starting next week, Sunday, June 16. 


